
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/20/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04898-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 9:37 AM 
To: 'larryjguerra@gmail.com' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: TECO Rate Hike 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Larry Guerra <larrviguerra@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 8:46 AM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: TECO Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I wanted to express my disappointment and sheer frustration with my recent electric and gas bill from TECO. 
Did any of your genius commissioners consider this ridiculous and radical increase and how it will impact 
retired customers on fixed incomes? I am here to tell you this will eventually turn into a legal battle against the 
state. Whomever this five member committee is should be ashamed for this decision. It’s a complete rip off and 
will be a huge problem as all of my neighbors in Tampa are pissed off and disappointed in the governors 
phantom PSC commission. 
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